
CHRISTIANA CREATIVE PRESCHOOL 
Dear Parents, 

 We are now registering for our 2023-2024 preschool year.  Registration 
currently is only open to preschool students, their siblings and their families.   
Please return this form by March 1st along with the $40.00 registration fee to 
enroll your child in preschool next year.  After March 1st registration will be open 
to the public and we cannot guarantee that space will be available for your child 
at a later date. 

Thank you, 

Christiana Creative Preschool 

704-279-4655 

 

Child’s Name 
________________________________________________________ 

Class child will be going into: 

______ The Two’s Class 

______ The Three’s Class 

______ The Four’s Class, 5 Days a week 

______ The Four’s Class, M,W,F. 

 

Parent’s Name_______________________________________________ 

Phone Number_____________________________________ 

 

**If you are registering 2 children in the same family then the registration fee 
would be $40.00 for the first child and $30.00 for the second child. 

 


